
The Working Group to Examine the National Reports envisioned in the Additional Protocol to the American Convention on Human Rights in the Area of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, the Protocol of San Salvador, joins the voices and multiple manifestations concerning the severe economic and financial crisis that the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights is facing. This extremely serious situation deserves full attention and an immediate response from all actors across the Inter-American Human Rights System, especially Member States and the Secretary General of the Organization of American States (OAS), to ensure the continuity of this important regional human rights mechanism in joint actions. This call extends to other organs of the system that are also affected by the crisis, such as the Inter-American Court of Human Rights and the continuity of the Organization's activities in safeguarding all the monitoring mechanisms and human rights protection systems in the Hemisphere.
We, experts of the Working Group of the Protocol of San Salvador, consisting of one expert of the Commission as a regular member and one Alternate member, make an urgent appeal to end this situation and to restore the functions of the institutions of IACHR. We have faith in the commitment of the States in the region to defend human rights, therefore anticipate their immediate reaction to this situation.
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